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1. Overview 

There is little to report on as the main areas have been reported on via separate papers on the 

Web Site Development and Community Health. 

2. BANES Funding Requirements 

A request was received to provide an overview of the funding that the PC requires from 

BANES. 

It transpires that the funding requirement is as regards the Councillors Fund. 

Therefore, the only current requirement is the Rosemary Lane traffic count, which Cllr. Julian 

Carpenter has previously applied for. 

 


